Hello Betty,

My name is Rosha and I am the program coordinator at the Independent Living Centre London & Area. We are a non-profit organization that provides resources and support to people with any kind of disability.

Several years ago, the ILCLA published an Access Guide detailing the accessibility of various locations throughout the city of London. Now, I am starting a project with the intention of updating the information found in the Access Guide and making it even more accessible. I am contacting you because I am hoping that members of the Accessibility Advisory Committee would be interested in volunteering their time to help with this project. Specifically, volunteers are needed to conduct the Accessibility Assessments of the various locations we will be covering in the new Access Guide. Please let me know if this is something the committee might be interested in getting involved with and don't hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. I look forward to hearing back from you soon and hope that I get the chance to work the Accessibility Advisory Committee.

Thank you, Rosha Westelaken

--D---

Program Coordinator
Independent Living Centre London & Area (519)660-4667
info@ilcla.ca
www.ilcla.ca



This email has been checked for viruses by Avast antivirus software. www.avast.com